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THIS WEEK 

May 27 – Spring Society Meeting @ 7:30, 

ICSS small gym 

May 28 – School Cash Online opens for 

Sports Day hamburger & ice cream 

orders 

May 31 – White/Blue/Gold Day 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP 

My City Care – Stuff the Bus 

We are excited to be working with My 

City Care once again, for their “Stuff 

the Bus” campaign. For the remainder 

of May until our June 12 chapel, ICES 

is collecting school supplies 

(backpacks, notebooks, colouring 

materials, etc.) to support this local 

ministry. My City Care will be 

collecting these items and will be 

giving them to people in the 

community that need them to be 

prepared for school next year. 

 

  

LOOKING AHEAD 

June 7 – Hotdog Day 

June 12 – Chapel @ 12:30, Early Dismissal 

@ 2:00 

June 14 – Sports Day 

June 21 – White/Blue/Gold Day 

June 25 – Year-End Picnic for students 

and staff – Raymond Aquatic Centre 

June 26 – Year-End Chapel @ 10:30 

 

SPRING SOCIETY MEETING 

Tonight at 7:30 in the ICSS Small Gym 

REMINDER of the Spring Society 

Meeting tonight (May 27) at 7:30 at 

ICSS in the small gym.  Items on the 

agenda include 2024/25 budget 

approval and election of new board 

members, as well as a facilitated 

conversation regarding the updated 

Guidelines for Creating a Safe & 

Caring Environment for LGBTQ+ 

Students document.   

The meeting kit can be found on the 

Society website at 

www.societyforchristianeducation.org 

 

SPORTS DAY 

Friday, June 14 

Sports Day is quickly approaching! To 

help the day run smoothly, please 

purchase hamburgers & ice cream 

treats for your ICES students on School 

Cash On-line. This opens tomorrow, 

Tuesday, May 28 and closes on 

Wednesday, June 12. Prices remain the 

same as last year - hamburgers are $4.00 

and Ice Cream is $1.00.  

 

There will be extra hamburgers and ice 

cream treats for Sports Day guests to be 

purchased at the picnic.  

 

More information around the schedule 

and other details will be included in next 

week’s Weekly Update. 

 

MP3 PLAYERS 

We are looking for donations of 

working MP3 players for students who 

benefit from listening to quiet music 

while working. Please contact Mrs. 

Croil if you have any to provide. 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.societyforchristianeducation.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CBarbi.Wall%40lethsd.ab.ca%7C1e77a8125a70409cf56608dc7aac492f%7C3c0e8b63e64e4c8da40f1d213b670472%7C0%7C0%7C638520127581692950%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YbaCfQndhesHVucnOVhcJH45kIKoXDEPH1jHlTJA85A%3D&reserved=0
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